
 
 

 
Autogrill: supplementary information on the 
proportional partial demerger made available to the 
Shareholders 
 
Milan, 22 May 2013 – This is to report that the general public and the Shareholders may access, 
at the Company’s legal and secondary offices, at Borsa Italiana S.p.A. as well as in the corporate 
website www.autogrill.com (Governance – Shareholders’ meeting section), a document providing 
supplementary information to the Shareholders on the proposal for a proportional partial 
demerger of Autogrill S.p.A. in favour of its wholly owned subsidiary World Duty Free S.p.A.. 
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